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Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Year 10 Assessments 
 
I am writing to inform you that, as in previous years, Year 10 students will next week begin a 
period of assessments for their core subjects of English, Maths and Science. These will take 
place within classrooms and will be in controlled conditions. 
 
The timetable for this set of assessments is shown overleaf. 
  
Students with access arrangements will receive their allocated extra time, readers and / or 
scribes, along with any other additional support that they are entitled to.  
 
It is important to note that assessments such as these at Holbrook Academy are constructive 
and purposeful: they are only used to ‘improve learning’ and not to simply ‘prove’ it has taken 
place.  Teachers will use these assessments to identify areas of strength across the cohort 
and gaps in knowledge which will need to be addressed. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or queries. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

R Lay 

 
Mr R Lay 
Assistant Headteacher 
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